
 

Newsletter 

Week 16                                                                                 Friday 18th January 2019 

Monday 21st  January Music lessons: Ukulele and Brass 

Class 2 Ukulele lesson 

After School: Choir 

Tuesday 22nd  January Music lessons: Keyboard and Woodwind 

After School: Football, Photography Club 

Lacrosse Tournament at Cardinal Langley after school 

Wednesday 23rd  January Music lessons: Violin 

 

Thursday 24th January Music lessons: Guitar 

After School: Football 

Friday 25th January  

 

 

Stars of the Week  

Abigail Clegg, Lucy Clegg, Dougi 

Waddington,  Zak Taylor, Ellie Dearden, Neve 

Prince 

 
 

 

 

Attendance Trophy 

This week’s winners are Class 5 with   97.8 % attendance. 

 



Class 1– 88.7%  

Class 2 – 90.9%  

Class 4 – 95.5% 

Class 5 – 95.5% 

Average class attendance this week is 93.7%  

Attendance is a collective responsibility. Parents have a statutory duty to ensure that their children 

are attending school regularly. 

 

 

 

Safeguarding of Children 

E-Aware 

We have signed up to ‘eaware’ which is an online product to enhance children’s digital competency. 

The company has a YouTube channel with lots of videos to support parents and children with this 

subject. Children will be starting lessons in school using the content from January, Please view the 

website and the YouTube channel to familiarise yourselves with content. 

 

Reporting Concerns 

If you have any concerns about a child you can report it to school. The Designated Safeguard Lead is 

Mrs Williams and Miss Hobbs is the Deputy Designated Safeguard Lead. 

 

Digital Parenting 

All children should now have been given the latest copy of the Digital Parenting magazine. Please 

read this carefully and keep for future reference. We are experiencing a lot of problems at the 

moment with children not using social media correctly. This is causing great upset at school and 

putting the children at risk. 

 

Health and Wellbeing 

 

 

Children have been given the latest booklets from the Change4life campaign.  This is a really useful 

booklet with lots of ideas to support a healthy lifestyle. 

 

 



 

 

FRoST 

All children have been given a letter about the AGM which is to be held in school at 3.30pm on 

Wednesday 13th February. 

 

 

From the Office 

Reminder that dinner money is £2.15 per day and should be paid either weekly on a Monday or half 

termly in advance. The total for this half term is £64.50. 

 

Staffing 

Mrs McCabe is on the mend and she is about to start physiotherapy. She will be away from school for 

another 4 weeks. 

 

Charity 

We raised a total of £26.43 for Save the Children on our Christmas jumper day. Thank you to all of you 

who donated. 

 

Faith 

This half term we are focusing on ‘Respect’. We will be looking at how the Bible teaches us to be 

respectful of ourselves and of others. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


